UNIVERSITY OF LONDON KING'S COLLEGE
DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH

Professor A. A. PARKER.
B - STRAND. W.C. 2.
15th Ln.llsf-, 18564,

TEMPLE BAR 5454.

P. RBusgell~Gebbett, Esqg.,
Department of Spani
Universi bty k
Nottingham.

Dear Mr. Russell-Cebbett,

Thank you for your letter informing me of
the proposed founding of a Soclety for ne furtherance
of Catalesn studies. I have given this metter m#jia

cohsideration and hsve decideﬁ, with some regret,
: 1 %le to become & member of this
t ways the danger of giving the
gsl an and Spanish gtudies are guite
: ate ings, a circumstances being wh ;
are, there is always the risk that a Socie :
kind may take on a political tinge.

ntial that we University

I feel i i
avoid any danger of this

sse
Teachers of Spanish should
kKind.




